
We are migrating to One Unit One Identifier 

Government of India plans to do away with all employer codes being issued by separate 

labour enforcement agencies such as ESIC, EPFO, CLC(C) and DGMS etc. by replacing 

them with new Labour Identification Number (LIN). If your unit has already been allotted 

a LIN then Please verify the information associated with your LIN (update of profile). The 

procedure to verify the information is given in 

https://shramsuvidha.gov.in/userManual.action For any support please contact 

websupport-mol@nic.in 
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